
 

 

 

SALEM SCHOOL BOARD MINTUES 
SALEM SCHOOL DISTRICT 

“Called Meeting” 
December 10, 2009 

 
 
The Board of Education of the Salem School District #30, state of Arkansas, met in special 
session on Thursday, December 10, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. in the high school cafeteria on the high 
school campus.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Koelling. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Present:  Koelling, Yarnell, Coffman, Abney, and Falco 
Absent:   None 
 
The Chairman declared a quorum present and opened the meeting for business. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to open bid packages for the construction of the district’s 
elementary physical education and fine arts building.  Representatives from Tate Construction 
Company of Jonesboro, Arkansas acting as construction manager for the project opened bids; 
all bids were taken under advisement with no further action taken.  It was noted that 
determination would be given at some point in the following week. 
 
Abney made the motion with a second from Coffman to adjourn.  The Chairman called for 
discussion. 
 
YEAS:  Unanimous 
NAYS:  None 
 
The Chairman declared the meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
 
                                                                                        ______________________________ 
                                                                                                                  Secretary 
 
 

  

 


